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14 th June, 2019. I 
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Re. Proposed Lo9~l Plan for Warrington. 

We wish to comment on the above issues_, 

Lymm residents are only too aware of the pollution from vehicles on the motorway 
system here, and the close -by Manchester, Barton and Liverpool Airports, and to a 
lesser degree-Trafford Park. Those wh9 are experts on the subject of pollution are 
all agreed that the least we can do to couqteract this problem is to surround these areas 
v.d.tb trees and open spaces, as a small step forward. It does not make any sense at all 
therefore , to ignore this advice, by contii}ually building on the open spaces which are 
meant to protect us all. •· 

Onihe subject of new-builds, we have had more than a fair share of domestic 
dwellings in recent times. We do not want to end up with bricks and concrete for 
miles, which .is precisely what will happen with constantly expanding borders. 

Please prove to us that we are still a dempcracy, by carrying out the wishes of the 
people, for the people. · 

Thank you. 




